
 

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 11, 2015 

Fueled by Strong Growth in Asia Pacific, Global Cinema Box Office 
Sets Record for 2014 

WASHINGTON – The Motion Picture Association of America, Inc. (MPAA) today released its annual 
Theatrical Market Statistics Report for 2014.  The report shows that global box office receipts for all films 
released around the world reached $36.4 billion in 2014, an increase of 1% over the previous record in 
2013. 

Growth continued to be driven by a dramatic expansion in the Asia Pacific region, which was up by 12% 
overall, including China, which jumped 34% and became the first international market to exceed $4 
billion in box office ($4.8 billion total). The global growth occurred despite a drop in the U.S./Canada box 
office, which at $10.4 billion was down 5%. 

“In the past few years, more people than ever before around the world are going to their local cinemas to 
see movies made by filmmakers in the United States and all around the globe,” MPAA Chairman and 
CEO Senator Chris Dodd said. “This is not just an American story of success, but a worldwide story 
about the value of craft, creativity and the importance of a story well told.  We tell stories that transcend 
borders and transform individual experiences into shared ones. 2014 was a strong year, and 2015 is 
starting out tremendously, with box office in the U.S./Canada up 11 percent in the first two months of this 
year.” 

Additionally, the report showed that films released in the U.S./Canada by MPAA member studios 
increased for the first time in five years, reaching 136 in 2014.  Total films and total films released by non-
MPAA member studios also increased from 2013 (up 7% and 5%, respectively). 

In the U.S. and Canadian marketplace, more than two-thirds of the population (68%) – or 229.7 million 
people – went to a cinema at least once in 2014, comparable to the previous year. Frequent moviegoers 
who go to the cinema once a month or more continue to drive the movie industry, accounting for 51% of 
all tickets sold. 

For a detailed analysis of the 2014 Theatrical Market Statistics please click here. 

For an infographic illustrating the growth of the global box office please click here. 

  

http://www.mpaa.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/MPAA-Theatrical-Market-Statistics-2014.pdf
http://www.mpaa.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/Growth-of-Global-Box-Office.jpg


 About the MPAA 

The Motion Picture Association of America, Inc. (MPAA) serves as the voice and advocate of the 
American motion picture, home video and television industries from its offices in Los Angeles and 
Washington, D.C. Its members include: Walt Disney Studios Motion Pictures; Paramount Pictures 
Corporation; Sony Pictures Entertainment Inc.; Twentieth Century Fox Film Corporation; 
Universal City Studios LLC; and Warner Bros. Entertainment Inc. 
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For more information, contact: 

MPAA Washington, D.C. 
Howard Gantman 
(202) 293-1966 
Howard_Gantman@mpaa.org 

National Association of Theatre Owners 
Patrick Corcoran 
(818) 849-0675 
pfc@natoca.com 
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